
 
 

 

 
DATE: October 23, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: LaDonna Johnson, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bids #39280, Marsh Road Timber Sale – Lochloosa 
Wildlife Conservation Area 

 
Please be advised that the due date for the referenced Invitation for Bids has been changed. 
 

• Revised due date - 2:00 PM, Thursday, November 2, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Schedule Form provided in the bid package. 
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at ljohnson@sjrwmd.com. 
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